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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 
ELIZABETH KIKKERT MLA (CHAIR), MICHAEL PETTERSSON MLA (DEPUTY CHAIR), ANDREW BRADDOCK 

MLA 

QTON No. 1 

Inquiry into Auditor-General Report No.3 of 2021 
ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

11 August 2021 

Asked by Mrs Elizabeth Kikkert: 

In relation to: 

THE CHAIR: Yes. And is it a possibility to terminate the lease before its expiry date on, what 
year is it, 26? 

Mr Johnson: 2026. Yes, it is. There is obviously a cost associated with terminating the lease, 
but it is possible to do it, certainly. 

THE CHAIR: And what is the cost? 

Mr Johnson: I would have to double check. 

Mr Mick Gentleman MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:– 

This cost is dependent on the date of termination. To assist the Committee, an indicative 
quote has been sought. Advice received on 16 August 2021 indicated $184,690.39 inclusive 
of GST.  
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